Dear Friends,

Happy Friday!! It is hard to believe that we are already over halfway through the month of February! I’'m amazed at how quickly
this year is going by but very thankful for each moment of it so far. Today as we talked about peace in Chapel, | pray that you
experience it in the midst of academic, relational, or emotional craziness. Peace is available to each of you and | hope that
peace carries you through the rest of this semester.

Next Week in Chapel

Monday, we have Paul Kress, a professor from our School of Education, speaking to us from the first half of Romans 12.
Wednesday, Matt Nelson and the College of Social and Behavioral Sciences will be leading our bi-annual Faith Integration
service. Friday, Dr. Waldemar Kowalski from the College of Ministry will be speaking from the second half of Romans 12.

Pursuit | Mondays at 9PM
Pursuit is a great way to start out the week!! This week we have NU student, Nate Furtado and his band “Citizen” leading us in
an all-worship Pursuit. See you there!

Choralons | Sunday at 9:30 & 11:00
This Sunday Choralons will be ministering at Bethany Christian Assembly in Everett. We invite you and your friends and family
to join them at their last local concert before they head to Las Vegas on Spring Tour.

PUSH Prayer | Mondays at 8PM
Join our PUSH (Pray Until Something Happens) team as they lift up this campus and community in prayer. PUSH meets below
the Chapel at 8PM every Monday.

Speak Forth | Tuesday at 7PM
The Prayer Team is hosting an event called "Speak Forth: A lesson in prayer and prophecy" on February 26th at 7pm in the
chapel. We will be joined by some friends from Mill Creek Foursquare for a time of prayer and intercession. Come be refreshed.

NUMA Applications | Due March 29th
NUMA Applications will be available next week in the Campus Ministries office or online at eagle.northwestu.edu/campus-
ministries/resources. This is a process that we prayerfully enter into and we hope that you will to! For questions about the

process or for more information, ask any current NUMA member or email Jennifer.Jensen@northwestu.edu. Applications are
due March 29.

Scripture Focus
“The thief comes only to steal and kill and destroy; | have come that they may have life, and have it to the full.” —John 10:10

Offering
Last week we raised $688.00!! We have 8 more opportunities to give and $5775.00 left to raise this semester!! Thank you so
much for your generosity, | believe we can surpass this goal!!

Have a blessed weekend and we will see you Monday!

Pastor Phil
@PRasmussen



